
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville, South Carolina
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25 January 2015

Dear Friends in Christ,

Although it is not observed liturgically because this year it falls on a Sunday, 25 January is the Feast of the 
Conversion of St. Paul, the Church’s annual celebration of the day when Saul of Tarsus met the Lord Jesus on 
the Damascus Road — an event that changed Saul’s life and the history of the world. 25 January is also each 
year the final day in a Week of Prayer for Christian Unity, an observance that begins on 18 January — in the old 
liturgical calendar the Feast of the Chair of St. Peter. So, the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity was devised to 
run between the twin feasts of the symbol of Peter’s authority to teach and Paul’s conversion to Christ, and this 
placement in the liturgical calendar shows us how Christian unity is to be found: through continuing conversion 
to the truth of the Gospel proclaimed authentically and authoritatively by the apostolic office of the Church.

In praying for Christian unity, we are asking God to restore full ecclesial communion to our separated brethren 
(both Orthodox and Protestant) in the one, true Church. But the restoration of that unity will be a world-
historical event brought about only by the action of the Holy Spirit, and there is little that any of us can do to 
contribute directly to that lofty goal. There is, however, another dimension of Christian unity to which we can 
contribute personally, and it is both utterly simple and extremely difficult: We can each live in full communion 
with the Lord Jesus and his holy Church and do our best to show others how to do the same. This we do by 
radical conversion, deep fidelity, joyful discipleship, and courageous evangelism.

@ Do I believe and profess everything the holy Catholic Church believes, teaches and proclaims to be revealed 
by God? Do I believe that the Holy Scriptures of the Old and New Testament are inspired by God and contain 
no errors in matters of faith and morals? Do I believe that the Catechism of the Catholic Church is an authentic 
compendium of the saving doctrine of the Lord Jesus and a faithful statement of Catholic teaching in full 
keeping with Sacred Scripture and Sacred Tradition? Do I surrender my intellect and will in the obedience of 
faith to the Gospel transmitted in and by the Catholic Church?

@ Do I live according to the saving truth of the Gospel? Do I attend Mass every Sunday and holy day of 
obligation? Do I confess my sins regularly in the Sacrament of Penance? Do I bear witness to Christ by my 
manner of life and my behavior, both personal and professional? Am I married in the Catholic Church, or if 
not, do I refrain from receiving the sacraments? Do I make decisions, especially difficult decisions, according 
to the mind of Christ or simply according to my own wisdom? Do I live according to the Ten Commandments 
and Christ’s Law of Love?

Believing and behaving lead to belonging. If I want to belong to Christ and his Church fully and faithfully, then 
I must believe the truth of God’s Word and behave according to the truth of the Gospel by grace through faith. 
As the Church concludes this Week of Prayer for Christian Unity, let us be guided by Peter’s faith and Paul’s 
conversion to be committed Catholics and true witnesses to Christ.

Father Newman
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OFFICE OF THE BISHOP 

January 25, 2015 
 
Dear Brothers and Sister in Christ, 
 
I write to you on the occasion of Catholic Schools Week which begins today. Each year a week is 
set aside to recognize the countless achievements of our Catholic schools and the many benefits 
of sending our children to them. 
 
In the Diocese of Charleston we are fortunate to have 33 Catholic schools spread throughout the 
State of South Carolina with an enrollment of nearly 7, 000 students. The many indicators of the 
high quality of the education provided by these schools include: the selection of Prince of Peace 
Catholic School in Taylors as a 2014 National Blue Ribbon School by the U.S. Department of 
Education (one of only 50 in the country); the honoring of Sr. Catherine Noecker, OSF, at St. 
Anthony of Padua Catholic School in Greenville as 2014 Distinguished Principal (chosen from 
over 5,000 Catholic elementary school principals) by the National Catholic Education 
Association (NCEA); the NCEA award to St. Peter’s School in Columbia of the 2014 
Innovations in Catholic Education Award; the recognition of Bishop England High School in 
Daniel Island and St. Joseph’s Catholic School in Greenville as 2014 Schools of Excellence by 
The Cardinal Newman Society (an honor earned by only 5% of all Catholic schools); and the 
selection of St. Joseph School Advisory Board in Anderson as 2015 Outstanding Board Award 
by the NCEA (one of only five in the country). 
 
Catholic schools not only offer an education of quality, but also provide students with standards 
and benchmarks of good citizenship and concern for others. As an example, students at St 
Gregory the Great participated in a Jump Rope for Heart fundraiser and raised $11,339 for the 
American Heart Association.   
 
The newly instituted St. Thomas Aquinas Scholarship Fund provides tuition for exceptional 
needs students who attend Catholic schools. Under this program, you may make a qualifying 
donation to the fund and receive a 100% tax credit on your income taxes. We are proud that our 
schools have collectively assisted over 150 children with exceptional needs and provided to them 
$1.75M in tuition scholarships in the last 12 months. 
 
I urge you to consider sending your children to Catholic Schools where they can receive a well-
rounded education that will be instrumental in ensuring their success in further education and life. 
 

In the Lord’s Peace, 

 
Most Reverend Robert E. Guglielmone 
Bishop of Charleston 

 

http://www.sccatholic.org


Calendar of Events
Mass Schedule & Intentions Meetings & Events *
  Sunday, 25 January 2015
  
  7.30 am      @  Ruby Cook
  9.00 am      @  Vernon Young
11.00 am          Pro populo
  1.00 pm          Spanish Mass

Sunday, 25 January 2015

Nursery during 9.00 Mass
Coffee & doughnuts: After the 9.00 am Mass
9.00 am              3 & 4 Year Olds (K4 classroom 
of Sacred Heart Hall)
9.00 am              Scripture Study
6.00 pm              Women of Grace
6.00 pm              High School Youth Group
                           (McGrady)

  Monday, 26 January 2015

  7.00 am      @  Janet and James McGann

Monday, 26 January 2015

6.30 pm              Boy Scout Meeting
                           (McGrady)
6.30 pm              Cub Scouts

  Tuesday, 27 January 2015

  7.00 am          Roger Konczal
12.00 noon       Jimmy Xhema

Tuesday, 27 January 2015

1.00 pm              Senior Men’s Club

 Wednesday, 28 January 2015 

  7.00 am          Williedean Alvey
12.00 noon       Beth & Marvin Hambleton

Wednesday, 28 January 2015

5.00-6.00 pm      Holy Hour & 
                           Confessions (church)
6.30-7.30 pm      Religious Education
6.30-7.30 pm      RCIA

  Thursday, 29 January 2015  

  7.00 am          Richard Herter
12.00 noon   @  Helen Brzezinski

Thursday, 29 January 2015   

2.30 pm             Cenacles/Rosary
3.30 pm             Prayer Meeting

  Friday, 30 January 2015
 
  7.00 am      @  Charles Pacewic

Friday, 30 January 2015

6.15 am              Morning Prayer (church) 
6.30-8.00 am      Pillars of Christ
10.00 am            Scripture Study Class
3.10-4.45 pm      Youth Choir Practice

  Saturday, 31 January 2015
  
   5.00 pm     @  Mary Jo Bowman

Saturday,  31 January 2015

Women’s Club Bake Sale after Mass (Macalka)

8.00-9.00 am      Rosary at Grove Road
                           abortion clinic
3.30-4.30 pm      Confessions (church)

* All events in Sacred Heart Hall
   unless a location is listed.

Financial Report

Weekend of 17/18 January
     Needed               32,000
     Received             34,262
     Surplus               2,262

     Poor Box                  382

                                
Offertory Year to Date

     Needed             960,000
     Received            995,030
     Surplus	         35,030
      

Electronic Giving: If you want 
to have direct management of 
your Electronic Fund Transfer 
online, you can now do so 
through the “Manage Your EFT” 
link on the homepage of our 
website. For more information 
or if you have any questions 
please contact Jennifer Doiron at 
jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org. 

Facebook

‘Like’ us on Facebook at
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville SC.

Visit us on the web at
www.stmarysgvl.org

mailto:jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Marys-Catholic-Church/104953442881257
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Parish News

Requiescat in pace

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Richard Herrmann who 
died recently. We extend our prayers and sympathy to his family and 
friends. The funeral liturgy and burial will be out of state. A Memorial 
Mass will be celebrated at St. Mary’s on a date to be determined.

Prayer For The Faithful Departed

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and may perpetual light shine 
upon them. May their souls, and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen.

Prayer Requests

Please pray for all those who are hospitalized and for all those who are 
shut-ins, ill or recuperating at home, especially Alan Howard, Alice 
Howard, Ronald Labbe, Andrew Brett, Cassandra Gomes, Paulina 
Cruz, Brett Gervais, Judy Byrum, Charles Moran, Susan Sullivan and 
Gary Blanton.

Collections for 24/25 January

1st: Support of the Parish

2nd: Church in Latin America

Pray the Rosary for the Unborn

Rosary of the Unborn (rain or shine) at the 
abortion facility at 1142 Grove Road from 
8 - 9 am every Saturday morning. 

Virtus Training

Upcoming training classes at St. Mary’s 
will be in the Monsignor Gwynn Room of 
Sacred Heart Hall from 6.00-9.00 pm on 
17 February. Registration must be done online 
at virtusonline.org. Click on “registration”.

Welcome Newcomers

We welcome the following new member to our parish family:  Mr. & 
Mrs. Brian Moroney, Mr. & Mrs. Jim Naquin and Mr. & Mrs. Adam 
Del Vecchio.

Bulletin Submissions 

To submit items for the e-bulletin, contact Lisa 
Watkins at lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org. The 
deadline for items is 12 days prior to the bulletin 
date. 

St. Mary’s Prayer Chain Ministry

St. Mary’s Prayer Chain is a network of parishioners who receive prayer 
requests by telephone and then pray for those requests. Please call the 
office at 864.271.8422, ext 127 to submit your requests. Information 
received will be kept confidential.

2014 Tax Statements

Tax statements are available upon request. 
Please call Vickie Acosta in the church office 
at 679.4100 if you would like a copy of your 
contribution statement for 2014. Please allow us 
several days to process and mail your statement. 
Thank you.

VALENTINE’S 
DAY 

BAKE SALE 
Sponsored by 

St. Mary’s Women’s 
Club 

                                         
Saturday, January 31st  
& Sunday, February 1st 

 
In the Macalka Dining Room 

Of Pazdan Hall                                                             
after all English Masses 

                                                                                                  
All proceeds go to a Catholic charity! 

Thank you for your support! 

Now Hiring!

St. Mary’s Catholic School is seeking an 
enthusiastic and qualified middle school 
History teacher with at least 5 years 
experience. Applicants should email their 
resumes to school.office@stmarysgvl.org 
by 1 March 2015.

mailto:school.office@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_0.cfm?theme=0


Reserve a Space for the 
St. Mary’s Mardi Gras Masquerade Gala! 

Saturday 14 February 2015 
6.30-11.00 PM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 Location: St. Mary’s Catholic Church Campus, Gallivan Hall 
  111 Hampton Avenue, Greenville 29601 
 
 Cost: $30.00 per person includes dinner,   
                      live band, costume and mask contests.   
   
 Sponsor: St. Mary’s Catholic Church Women’s Club   
  All proceeds to a Catholic charity.  
  
 Contact: Pearlie Harris, Gala Chair, at 864.288.8996 or                              
  harrismldn@bellsouth.net 
 
 Deadline: Tuesday 10 February 2015 
  (You will receive a confirmation by e-mail.) 

St. Mary’s Mardi Gras Masquerade Gala Registration Form 
 

Name:__________________________________________________________ 

Ph. No: ____________________Email:________________________________ 

Check one: 

____ Number of reservations ________ @ $30.00 each = $_______________  

____ Please reserve table for 8 for my friends and me at $240.00 $_______________ 

                                                      Voluntary Donation  $_______________ 

                                                 Total Amount of check  $_______________ 

Cut and mail coupon to SMCWC, P.O. Box 1505, Greenville, SC  29602  
along with your check made payable to St. Mary’s Catholic Women’s Club. 

mailto:harrismldn@bellsouth.net


praying

the

liturgy of the hours

Evensong
1 February 2015 at 5 pm

Solemn  Vespers
Sundays of Lent at 5 pm

22 February 2015
1 March 2015
8 March 2015

15 March 2015
22 March 2015
29 March 2015

@      @      @      @      @

Also pray the liturgy of the hours

Online at www.divineoffice.org
With iOS and Android at iBreviary

http://www.divineoffice.org
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/divine-office-audio-prayer/id301349397?mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.surgeworks.divineoffice&hl=en


Faith Formation

News

Religious Education Grades 1-8

Classes for grades 1-8 meet
on Wednesday 6.30-7.30 pm.

Sunday Mornings
for 3 & 4 Year Olds

Class meets at 9.00 am in the
K-4 classroom of Sacred Heart Hall.

PERPETUAL

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

St. Mary Magdalene

A key card is required to enter the chapel. 
If you would like to sign up as an adorer or 
regular visitor, or just visit for the day, please 
come to the St. Mary Magdalene parish 
office Monday - Friday, between 9.00 am 
and 3.30 pm.

Prince of Peace

Please contact Tom O’Donnell (POP 
parishioner and Guild coordinator) at 
864.610.0588 if you would like to take one 
of these hours.

Hours in need of an adorer
Thursday 1 am

Friday 4 am

The South Carolina Council of Catholic Women
85th Annual Convention

The theme of this year’s Convention is, “and She said YES! Source of our 
salvation, Blessed Mother Mary heard your Word in love and kept it in faith. 
Make us humble servants of Your saving work!” We invite and encourage all 
Catholic women from around the state to join the members of the South 
Carolina Council of Catholic Women at the Embassy Suites Golf Resort 
and Convention Center, 650 Verdae Boulevard, Greenville, SC 29607, on 
20-22 March for this spiritual and educational journey.  

Friday’s Opening Session begins at 7.00 pm and includes a speaker from the 
Convention Project, St. Clare’s Home of Joyful Hope, a home for unwed 
mothers who wish to keep their babies (visit www.stclareshomesc.org for 
more information), the Convention Dedication to Monica Szymanski, 
Past President and devoted member, and a variety of other speakers and 
information. The evening will continue with a live basket auction, dessert, 
and entertainment by Father Patrick Tuttle, the Pastor from St. Anthony of 
Padua Catholic Church of Greenville.  

Saturday will begin with a recitation of the Rosary at 8.30 am. The Business 
Session will begin at 9.00 am and includes two Workshops. The Most Rev. 
Bishop Robert E. Guglielmone will be our Celebrant for the 5.00 pm Mass 
at the Embassy Suites, and he will join us at 7.30 pm for the Banquet where 
Rev. Timothy Gahan, the Pastor from St. Paul the Apostle Catholic Church 
of Spartanburg, will be our Guest Speaker. The South Carolina Catholic 
Woman of the Year will be announced along with acknowledgment to the 
2015 Woman Religious.

Sunday’s Closing Session will begin at 9.00 am and will include a guest 
speaker, to be announced. The Session will end between 11.00-11.30 am.

Visit www.scccw.org and click on ‘Activities and Events’ for the Convention 
Registration Form and room reservation information. The deadline for 
room reservations is 16 February. The deadline for Convention Registration 
is 6 March. The Convention Registration cost of $100 includes the 3-day 
Convention, workshops in Spirituality, Leadership and Service, and the 
Banquet.

Each year, one of the five South Carolina Deaneries takes a turn hosting the 
Convention. This year it is the Piedmont Deanery’s turn, which encompasses 
Councils of Catholic Women from the Upstate South Carolina area. The 
members of the Piedmont Deanery have been extremely busy in organizing 
this event.

Lastly, we are in need of advertisements for our Convention Program. If 
you would like to place an ad in the program, please contact Mary Sue 
Barnum, SCCCW Treasurer, at 2015SCCCWConv@att.net for details.  
The deadline for ads is 28 February.

Please contact Pat Webb at patwebb1010@charter.net for any other 
questions. We look forward to you joining us for this spiritual weekend 
with the Bishop and Catholic women from all over our state!

Come and See

Wanting to deepen your faith and prayer 
life? Drawn to the Carmelite saints and 
spirituality? The Lay Carmelite Community 
of Greenville invites interested Catholic 
men and women to come to their next 
meeting on Saturday 7 February following 
the 9 am Mass at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, 
8 Gillin Drive, Simpsonville. For more 
information, contact Carolyn 864.320.7889 
or Jan 864.287.5495.

http://www.stclareshomesc.org
http://www.scccw.org/activities.htm
http://www.scccw.org/activities.htm
mailto:2015SCCCWConv@att.net
mailto:patwebb1010@charter.net


Do you want to: 
• grow in your Catholic faith? 

• deepen your relationship with Christ?

• be a better father, son, husband, and man?

• be a spiritual leader in your family, 
church, workplace, and community?

This conference is for you!
Come and � ll your spiritual toolbox 
with the information you need to 
build your faith! 

A long  w i th  t he  en erge t i c  and  engag ing 
presentations, Bishop Robert Guglielmone will 
concelebrate Mass with a distinguished group 
of priests and deacons from across the state of 
South Carolina. Throughout the day the sacrament 
of reconciliation will be offered. You will leave 
this event with a deeper faith, possessing the 
tools to continue to “Build your Faith” in Christ 
Jesus. These tools will make you a better father, 
husband, son and man of Christ.

COST:  $42 Pre-Registration / $52 at the door 

Discounts for:  Knights of Columbus  •  Knights of 
Peter Claver  •  Knights of the Holy Sepulchre of 
Jerusalem  •  Ancient Order of Hibernians  •  Early 
Registration  •  College/HS

Includes light breakfast and lunch 

REGISTRATION:

On-line at www.sccatholicmensconf.org 
or mail check to: Edward M. Griffi n

742 Cherry Hills Place
Rock Hill, SC 29730-8219

Registration at 7:30 a.m., Mass 9 a.m., 
Presentations 10:10 a.m.

The South Carolina Catholic Men’s Conference is sponsored by the South Carolina Knights of Columbus State Council and supported by the 
Diocese of Charleston offi ces of Family Life and Youth Ministry.

 South Carolina Catholic  South Carolina Catholic  South Carolina Catholic 
MEN’S CONFERENCEMEN’S CONFERENCEMEN’S CONFERENCE

GodGodGod
St. Philip Neri Catholic Church

292 Munn Road East
Fort Mill, SC 29715

Building
Building
Building
Building
Building
Building

GodGodGod

Building
Building
Building
Building
Building
BuildingMen ofMen ofMen ofMen ofMen ofMen of

 S AT U R DAY, M A R C H  7 , 2 0 1 5

SPEAKERS

Fr. James 
Farfaglia 
Noted speaker 
and evangelist, 
Corpus Christi, 
TX

Most 
Reverend 
Robert E. 
Guglielmone 
Bishop of 
Charleston 

Joseph 
Hyland 
Former pro 
football player, 
evangelist

Fr. Paul 
Williams, 
OFM 
Pastor, St. 
Joseph Catholic 
Church, Wil-
mington, DE

Fr. Gregory 
Wilson 
Pastor, St. 
Mary Help 
of Christians 
Church, Aiken, 
SC

http://www.sccatholicmensconf.org


www.stmarysgvl.org/our-school

Main Office Number: 864.271.3870
Email: school.office@stmarysgvl.org

Fax: 864.271.0159

Nelle Palms
Director of Admissions

nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4117

Pat Lanning
Safe Environment Coordinator
patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org

Lisa Lyvers
Director of St. Mary’s Classic & Gala

lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org

St. Mary’s Ducks Basketball
(Home games in bold)

			                Girls	      Boys

26 January       St. Joe’s                  4.00 pm        5.15 pm

27 January       Shannon Forest     4.00 pm        5.15 pm

29 January       OLR                     4.00 pm        5.15 pm

St. Mary’s Classic & Gala
Friday 29 May 2015

Plan to attend the most important fundraiser of the 
year for St. Mary’s School! If you have not attended, 
you don’t know what you are missing. For a great 
price, you can enjoy hors d’oeuvres, partake in an 
open bar, bid on fabulous silent and live auction 
items, and dance the night away to support our 
school. Many new and exciting things are in store 
for you to enjoy the evening. Get your babysitters 
lined up and celebrate the end of the school year 
with a night out. 

Information on ticket sales coming soon.

2015-2016 Admissions Testing

St. Mary’s School has begun the 2015-2016 new family 
application process for grades K3-8. Admissions testing is 
required for grades K5-8 and the priority testing dates are:

Saturday 24 January at 9.00 am
  

Saturday 28 February at 9.00 am

Applications and registration for testing are required. 

Please see our website for more information:
www.stmarysgvl.org/our-school/admission-overview/

or
contact Nelle Palms, Director of Admissions

at nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4117

School Spotlight

Featuring K3! St. Mary’s offers a half-day program for three-year-olds 
to attend three or five days a week, with 
extended care available until 3.00 pm. 
Our K3 curriculum includes hands-
on materials for language acquisition, 
beginning mathematical concepts, 
and life skills/school skills, as well as 
Spanish, music, and outdoor play.

Here, Gianna, a current member of our K3 
program, proudly displays her marshmallow 
snowman project. During this assignment, 
students practiced fine motor skills, glueing 
marshmallows to an outline of a snowman, 
as they learned about winter.

mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:school.office@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/our-school/admission-overview/
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/our-school/school-main/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Marys-Catholic-School/363265600431677


From the Diocese

Website: www.charlestonvocations.com
Facebook: Charleston Vocations

Phone: 1.800.660.4102

Men’s
Discernment Retreat

The Vocations Office of the 
Diocese of Charleston is hosting 
a discernment retreat for men 
(Ages 18-49) on 6-8 February 
at White Oak Conference 
Center, Winnsboro SC. If you 
are interested in learning more 
about Christian discipleship, 
discernment, and the different 
vocations of the church, please
consider this retreat. Registration is now open!Civil War Sisters

Exhibit

“Civil War Sisters: Sisters of Mercy 
Healing the Wounds of the Nation” – 
the first-ever exhibit for Mercy Heritage 
Center, the national archives of the Sisters 
of Mercy of the Americas – will open on 
Saturday 31 January on the Sisters of Mercy 
campus in Belmont. This exhibit explores 
an underrepresented topic of American 
history: the role women religious played 
in the medical treatment of the wounded 
and sick during the Civil War. It will be 
open from 11 am - 4 pm on Saturday, and 
then every Thursday from 1 to 5 pm and 
by appointment for groups of six or more.

The exhibit is free and open to the public. 
It is a great opportunity for Civil War 
enthusiasts and those interested in U.S. 
history to discover something new!

Mercy Heritage Center is located on the 
Sisters of Mercy campus at 720 Heritage 
Center Place. For details, go online to 
www.sistersofmercy.org/heritage or call 
704.755.2085.

Day of Recollection
Saturday 14 February

12.00 noon - 3 pm

The Diocese of Charleston’s Vocations 
Direction Fr. Jeffery Kirby will be coming 
to Prince of Peace to offer a Day of 
Recollection on his book; Lord Teach 
Us to Pray. The afternoon’s events will 
discuss the topics Prayer as Covenant 
and Communion, Prayer as Battle and 
Desert, and Prayer as Progress and 
Transformation.  Join us as Fr. Kirby will 
help up us to prepare for Lent and enter 
more deeply into prayer.

To register, visit
www.princeofpeacetaylors.net/?page_id=959

Women’s Discernment Retreat
‘Every Woman is Destined to be Wife and Mother.’

St. Teresa Benedicta of the Cross

Spring Women’s Discernment Retreat on 13-15 March at White Oak 
Conference Center, Winnsboro, SC. The Lord has a vocation for each of 
us. He calls us into different vocations within the Church as He leads us 
closer to Himself. Speakers include, Nationally Renowned Speaker and 
Author- Emily Stimpson, Kathy Schmugge, Sr. Mary Sheila, OP, Karen 
Miller, Victoria Burnos and Retreat Leader, Sr. Kathleen Thomas, FSP. If 
you’re a single Catholic woman, ages 18-49, and are ready to explore the 
Lord’s call in your life - this retreat is for you! Registration is now open!

https://www.facebook.com/charlestonvocations
http://www.charlestonvocations.com
http://www.princeofpeacetaylors.net/?page_id=959
http://www.sistersofmercy.org/about-us/mercy-heritage-center/


		  Follow us: Facebook.com/LVgreenville	 Email us: LVgreenville@gmail.com

		  Visit us at: www.lvgreenville.com			               Call: 864.266.8843

All young adults (18-39)

are welcomed & encouraged to join

our ministry whose mission is to help

young adults answer the universal call to holiness.

Study
Women’s Book Study

Tuesdays beginning 20 January
St. Francis Eastside - Room 201

Father Karol Wojtyla (Pope John Paul II) 
published Love and Responsibility in 1960, 
the fruit of his pastoral work, particularly 
among young people. His analysis of 
the true meaning of human love is life-
transforming and practical, shedding light 
on real issues between men and women.

Edward Sri unpacks the contents of this 
great work, making it accessible to every 
reader. The author emphasizes the down-
to-earth nature of Love and Responsibility, 
helping readers appropriate practical 
information.

Discussion led by Lorena R and 
Christina C. Questions? Call Christina - 
443.986.5945 or Lorena - 843.833.3820.

Lucis Via Winter Bible Study

The Gospel of Mark

St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Downstairs in Sacred Heart Hall

Mondays from 7.00 - 8.30 pm
January to March

Please plan to bring your Bible; many folks 
use the Ignatius Study Bible. Readings/

homework will be assigned.

29 January - Women’s Rosary Group. Join other LVG women in praying 
the rosary! Bring an hors d’oeuvres to share and enjoy wine provided by 
the hostess. The location of the event is the home of Hannah T. To get 
the exact address, contact Hannah at 805.750.5663.

6 February - Monthly Happy Hour: 6.00 pm at CityRange Steakhouse 
Grill (615 Haywood Rd Greenville, SC 29607). Hosts: Dan & Victoria B.

15 February - Monthly Lunch: 1.00 pm at Mary Beth’s (500 E McBee 
Ave Greenville, SC 29601) 

March - Salsa Lessons. Join us for an evening of Salsa lessons with Angel 
and Annie at the gym at Prince of Peace Catholic Church. Lessons 
will begin at 8pm on: 3, 10, 16, 24, and 31 March (all Tuesdays with 1 
Monday). Wear comfortable, slippery-soled shoes!

7 March - Building Men of Faith SC Catholic Men’s Conference at 
St. Philip Neri in Fort Mill, SC. Along with the energetic and engaging 
presentations; Bishop of Charleston, Robert Guglielmone, will 
concelebrate Mass with a distinguished group of Priests and Deacons 
from across the State of South Carolina. Throughout the day the 
sacrament of reconciliation will be offered. Dan B is leading carpool 
arrangements from Greenville to Fort Mill. Leave @ 6am and return by 
7/8pm - SAME day. Contact burnosdr@gmail.com or 412.651.5333.

Fellowship

Spartanburg Young Adults

Follow the Catholic Young Adult Ministry of 
Spartanburg on Facebook:

https://www.facebook.com/CatholicYAMS

Receive monthly email updates by using the ‘Email Signup’ on the 
Facebook page to subscribe. At the end of this month an email will 
go out of upcoming events in February.

https://www.facebook.com/CatholicYAMS
https://www.facebook.com/LVGreenville
mailto:lvgreenville@gmail.com
http://www.lvgreenville.com
mailto:burnosdr@gmail.com


Father Jay Scott Newman, VF
Pastor of St. Mary’s Church

pastor@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4101

		  Father Jon Chalmers						      Jennifer Doiron
		  Administrator of St. Anselm’s Community			   Director of Finance
		  fatherchalmers@stmarysgvl.org				    jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4121							       864.679.4102

		  Father Francisco Cruz						     Jaime Escobar
		  Assisting Priest							      Director of Facilities
		  fathercruz@stmarysgvl.org					     jaime.escobar@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4116							       864.679.4107

		  Father Bart Leon						      Robert Lee
		  Administrator of St. Rafka Church				    Organist
		  bartleon@gmail.com						      robert.lee@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.469.9119							       864.901.4200

		  Deacon Diego Ferro						      Joann Miller
		  Director of Hispanic Ministry					    Director of Religious Education
		  diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org					     joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4112							       864.679.4110

		  Deacon John Heuser						      Timothy Nielsen
		  Director of Liturgical Ministries				    Director of Christian Formation
		  john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org					     timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4113							       864.679.4114

		  Deacon George Tierney					     Pat Perkins
		  Director of Diaconal Ministries				    Director of Administration
		  george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org					    pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4115							       864.679.4109
	
		  Vickie Acosta							       Lisa Watkins	
		  Executive Assistant to the Pastor				    Director of Communications
		  vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org					     lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4100							       864.679.4105

		  Arlen Clarke							       Dorothy Whalen
		  Choirmaster							       Caritas Counseling Services, LLC
		  arlen.clarke@stmarysgvl.org					     dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4119							       864.679.4122
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